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Rep. Considine Statement on 2024 State of the Tribes Address 
 

Madison – Today, Forest County Potawatomi Community Chairman James Crawford delivered 

the 2024 State of the Tribes address in the Assembly Chambers. Representative Dave Considine 

(D-Baraboo) issued the following statement on the State of the Tribes address: 

 

“Chairman Crawford gave an impactful address before the Legislature today. He emphasized 

the importance of working together for the greater good, regardless of background. I could not 

agree more. We must continue to work with the governments of Wisconsin’s sovereign tribal 

nations to create a shared vision for the future of our state. 

 

“In his speech, Chairman Crawford highlighted the importance of affordable healthcare, access 

to healthy food, and workforce housing. These are issues that we need to continue to work on. 

Our state is better off when everyone’s needs are met. 

 

“It is a privilege to hear from and work with our tribal leaders. Today is a day to celebrate 

Wisconsin’s tribal nations and learn from those who have too often gone unheard.” 
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